
Subject: RE: PDC - Teamsters Local 117 Working Families PAC: Alleged violations of RCW 
42.17A.235 & .240 for failure to timely & accurately disclose expenditures & carry forward 
on reports (EY24-25 OCT24) 
 
Description: 

External Email 

When I had originally filed the January 2024 C4 report on February 12th, I had erroneously 
thought that a January 2024 contribution had been captured by a previous C4 report.  I 
entered the starting balance, taking into account the amount of the contribution, but failing 
to report the contribution itself.  This administrative error has been corrected and the 
reports are now accurate. 

  

  

Jennifer Shaw (she/her) | Director of Administration 

Teamsters Local Union No. 117 

 


